
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2013 3:38 PM
To: Karyna Shuliak
Subject: Re:

ok...thanks

On Apr 17, 2013, at 11:36 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

I will definitely be exposed to sun, so definitely I think later would be better..

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

Karyna...I rec'd the below from Dangene's office....let me know:

Can she do 5

What is her hair color

Does she self tan

Antibiotics?.

Any meds that are light sensitive

No sun after for two weeks

On Apr 17, 2013, at 10:56 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thank you, will speak with Jeffrey later and let you know.

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

perhaps... ok, next time...let me know in fact, if you would like to try for another day next week

On Apr 17, 2013, at 10:51 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Unfortunately not, will still be in school. Will go some other day then. Sorry:/

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

They can do latest is...4:30...does that work for you?

On Apr 17, 2013, at 10:19 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Will do!:)

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

not an inconvenience at all! Just would be great to be cc'd!

On Apr 17, 2013, at 10:14 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thank you so much Lesley!

Sure, I will copy my travel details to you as well, sorry for inconveniences.

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013 [REDACTED] wrote:

I have called and left a message and emailed twice...waiting to hear back...I requested latest possible today and let them know tomorrow is out of the question since you will be traveling...be back to you soon (I hope) Oh!, and also, do keep me in the loop when you make travel plans to see JE...it's good for me to know for 'just in case' reasons! But please, if something needs to be kept private, by all means keep it private..!

On Apr 17, 2013, at 10:08 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thank you, let me know please what is there latest time available

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

ok, thanks...I am asking for Dangene...but she can book up..

On Apr 17, 2013, at 9:52 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Yes I can

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013 [REDACTED] wrote:

If Dangene herself is not available, can you see one of her other cosmetologists?

On Apr 17, 2013, at 9:38 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thank you.

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

ok, thanks... i will be back to you.

On Apr 17, 2013, at 9:37 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

Thank you! it's for laser hair removal(upper lip only).

On Wednesday, April 17, 2013, [REDACTED] wrote:

will do! what do you need the appt for...they will ask? a facial?

On Apr 17, 2013, at 9:31 AM, Karyna Shuliak wrote:

> Hi [REDACTED]

> Jeffrey advises that I make an appointment with Dangene (his cosmetologist)

and coordinate with you. Could you please find out what would be the latest time for today if any to make an appointment?

> Thanks so much,

> Karyna.